
 

 

 
 

2009 AGC Regional Competition 
 

 The KBE Building Corporation is inviting your firm to submit a lump sum 
proposal for Construction Management services for new construction. 
 

The project is located within a suburban area of Region 1 of the United States 
and the scope of work includes site remediation and new construction.  The project 
will entail proper logistics as to not disrupt the surrounding community.  The project 
will also contain, but not limited to, communications area, training areas, secure 
storage areas, lounge, offices, filing areas, parking facilities, slab on grade, and 
structural steel framing.   

 
KBE will be assessing the following (at a minimum) in your formal submittal: 

 
Project Staffing Project Approach Safety 
CPM Scheduling Estimate Value Engineering 
Quality Control Client Satisfaction  

 
KBE will also critique your group’s oral presentation.  it is important to tell us, the 
owners, your firm’s approach to project construction.   
 
KBE Building Corporation is currently finalizing the material and contract documents 
for distribution at the competition.   
 
And of course, remember to have fun as you invest in your future!   
 
 
 
 
 
 


